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June at Monaco Elementary is still a busy place…..even though the 2009-

2010 school year has ended. Our teachers and staff closed out the year with a 

wonderful meal and exemplary words of praise and recognition on June 1
st
 

at Aubrey High School. Only 2 days later, a meeting was held for Summer 

School staff to get ready for classes which started on June 7
th

 here at MES. 

Students from Pre-Kindergarten – 8
th
 grade will be attending through July 

1
st
. The total enrollment is around 90 students for these summer classes. 

 

Also, the last report cards of the year were mailed on June 2
nd 

and followed 

by our outstanding TAKS scores going out to parents on June 9
th
. What a 

great year we’ve had academically here at Monaco Elementary! We are so 

proud of the efforts put forth by our teachers and students! 

 

Looking ahead, we are now planning for the next school year by 

requesting that our returning students have their enrollment verified by the 

end of June. Parents have been sent information by mail, email, and online 

posting asking them to come in during summer office hours in June, or take 

advantage of extended office hours until 8:00PM on three dates in June. This 

same request is being made to parents of any new students in our district as 

well. Our first late night Registration/Verification session was on June 8
th

 

where approximately 40 students were verified. 

 

July will bring more preparation for next year and 2 weeks of vacation for 

our administrative office staff. Yea!!! We will have updates for you next 

month, but until then.......... 

 
“Enjoy your summer and thank you for all you do for Aubrey ISD!” 

 
 
 

 


